
 

                                21.07.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
Greetings from Ukraine, 
 
At Centravis, we continue to hold strong, with all our operations at the plant running 
smoothly. 
 
Over the past year and 4 months, you’ve seen many updates from me saying how 
stable Centravis is. But we recognize that words on a page can sometimes become 
repetitive. 
 
So, this week, for one week, we thought we'd change things up a bit. 
 
Instead of the usual written update, we've prepared a short video to give you a fresh 
perspective on our daily operations and the heart behind our operations. We hope 
this visual glimpse into our world offers a renewed understanding of our dedication 
and the ongoing resilience of our team. 
 
Here is the link to the video: https://youtu.be/MsEHsBvU4Wg 
Make sure you're watching in the highest possible quality.  
 
Please do watch the video, and as always, if you have any questions or feedback, 
we're just an email or call away. 
 
Thank you for staying with us on this journey. Your support and understanding mean 
the world to us. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

https://youtu.be/MsEHsBvU4Wg

